
BTQG Annual Meeting 

Minutes 

June 5, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order by CEO Boo! Kula at the Fairview United Methodist Church.   

 

There was no annual meeting in 2020 due to the COVID pandemic hence no minutes to read.   

 

Alice Leeper made a motion to accept the proposed budget for the year 2021-2022 as presented to the 

membership by the budget committee, seconded by Anna Mary Hughes.  Motion passed.   

 

Bettina Havig made a motion the slate of officers as presented for the year 2021-2022 be accepted by 

acclimation, seconded by Alice Leeper.  Motion passed.   

 

Motion to adjourn made by Kathryn Jones, seconded by Bettina Havig.  Motion passed. 

 

Program was presented by Renee Nanneman.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Judy Gieselman 


